
BiPartisan Bill Introduced in
Senate that Seeks to Prevent
Attacks  on  American  Cyber-
Networks
The “Protecting Our Ability to Counter Hacking Act of 2017” 
or  “PATCH  Act  of  2017”  has  just  been  introduced  in  the
Senate.  For more background on the bill, please check out
this Silicon Valley Software Law Blog post:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/bipartisan-bill-introd
uced-in-senate-that-seeks-to-prevent-attacks-of-american-
cyber-networks/
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